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Guidelines for submission of papers  
to be published in the IPI newsletter 

“Electronic International Fertilizer Correspondent (e-ifc)” 
 
 
 
The International Potash Institute (IPI) welcomes authors to contribute research papers 
focusing on the nutrient potassium. 
 
Below please find simple guidelines for submission of papers: 
 

 Paper: to be prepared in MS Word (max. approx. 2,500 words, plus tables and 
figures) 

 Page Setup: two columns (Format/Columns/Two) 
 Font: Times New Roman, size 10 
 Tables: use MS Word format, in the text 
 Figures: all figures to be submitted in MS Excel format 
 Pictures: pictures should be at a size of at least KB 500 

 
All papers submitted and accepted for publication undergo the process of editing and will 
be published subject to the approval of the author. 
 
Please send the paper to ipi@ipipotash.org. 
 
We look forward to receiving your contribution. 
 
With kind regards, 
 

 
Hillel Magen 
Director 
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